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FLENSBURGER

SCHIFFBAU-GESELLSCHAFT

Z.W.Fast Spolka z 0.0.
Ul. Grunwaldzka 211
PL-80266 Gdansk
Poland

Flensburg, 22 October 2008
G-Sekr/Ma ®-202

Dear Sirs,

we would like to thank you very much indeed for your invitation to celebrate with you the 20th
anniversary of your company.

Unfortunately both of the undersigned are unable to attend due to existing commitments which
cannot be postponed. Despite of this we wish you and your company all the best and
continuous success also in the future. Over the past 20 years FSG has accompanied Fast for
quite a long period and we would like to express our sincere thanks for the excellent
cooperation and the good performance. During this time, you, together with your partners, have
equipped more than 50 deck houses to the entire satisfaction of FSG and our customers.

We are looking forward to a further good cooperation in the future and hope you will enjoy this
weekend together with your friends and business partners.

Yours sincerely,
FLENSBURGER SCHIFFBAU-GESELLSCHAFT MBH & CO. KG

b0l fuk, Jud

Peter Sierk Martin Heuerm
CEO Head of Purchase
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